Following is an email notification issued on October 14, 2016.

Water Boardse riate message from the State Water Resources Control Board.

The State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) has determined water is now available
to divert by holders of permits and licenses with Standard Term 91. This notification begins
immediately and will remain in effect until further notice.

Please monitor your email and our website for further updates on water availability. Curtailment under
Term 91 may be re-established at any time if dry conditions persist.

During this diversion opportunity, you must comply with all terms and conditions of your specific water
right, especially season of diversion and bypass conditions. You should maintain a record of your
diversions since such diversions are still subject to prior rights and reporting requirements. Any
diversion in violation of terms and conditions of these notices is subject to enforcement.

Additional Information on Standard Term 91

Permits or licenses containing Standard Term 91 are prohibited from diverting water under specified
conditions. These conditions occur when Supplemental Project Water from the Central Valley Project
operated by the U.S. Bureau of Reclamation or the State Water Project operated by the California
Department of Water Resources is being released to meet water quality standards and other in-basin
entitlements in the Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta Watershed.

The State Water Board has determined Supplemental Project Water is not being released in the
Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta Watershed.



